
 

ELECTRIC DEPARTMENT MONTHLY RELIABILITY REPORT 

Dec 2024 Commission Meeting 
 

Reliability Report Last Month 

In November, Grand Rapids Public Utilities experienced outages that impacted a larger number of 

customers. These outages were likely due to a faulty arrester or underground issues. Crews 

rerouted power sources and collaborated with electricians to identify and resolve the problem. 

There were two planned outages and several unplanned ones, including two caused by contractor 

hits, three by squirrels, one by a tree, one due to a bad connection, another from a faulty 

underground line, and two with unknown causes. 

 

 


